
Holy Family N.S. - Tubbercurry – Co. Sligo 

 e-mail: principalholyfamilyns@gmail.com                                                              Telephone: 071 91 86291 

 

holyfamilytubbercurry.ie    20019J 

Dear parents and guardians, 

Welcome back to everyone after the Easter break.  

• Offers of Junior Infant places for September 2023 have been sent out to parents. If you received an offer 

please return the form to the school office.  

• This year the Department of Education are funding books for next school year. The books will be ordered by 

the school and will be in school next September. The books remain the property of the school. We will send 

a letter to all parents before the summer with any extras you should buy for your child e.g. pencils, colours, 

art and craft materials etc.  

• Well done to Ms Gordon and the Green School Committee who have been awarded the 9th Green Flag for 

Global Citizenship. Thank you all for Walking to School on Wednesday. The flag will be presented on the 16th 

May to members of the Green School Committee.  

• This term we start standardised testing for children in 1st to 6th class. These tests help us to plan for supports 

for children next year. Results of tests will be on school reports. Information on Standardised Tests will be 

on our school website.  

• School will close at 1.45 on Thursday 27th April as the staff have to attend training.  

• The school photographer will visit us on Friday 28th April. There is no obligation to buy any photograph. 

Children should wear school uniforms on Friday.  

• We sent letters home with 1st, 4th, 5th and 6th re swimming. Please return the form so we can book buses.  

• Please find form attached from Tubbercurry Childcare Crisis Committee. They have asked parents who need 

childcare next year to complete the form. Please do not complete if you have arranged childcare already.  

Dates for your diary: 

• Orienteering 5th and 6th   25th April 

• School closing 1.45    27th April 

• School Photographer   28th April 

• Cycling Programme (5th)  28th April 

• School closed (Bank holiday) May 1st 

 

 


